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Dear Don and Evelyn, 

TALENCE. LB March 3, 1972 

I am a little disturbed having no answer to my letter in which 

I was telling you that,if you approve,I could pass through Twin Falls on April 9, 

arriving(subject to modifications,of which you would be informed) by Trans-Magic(yes) 

airline from Boise at 7.20 P,M. I could stay till April 13;leaving at 9135 AM. 

Let me know how it is with you.If you are tired,and prefer that 

I do not come,I will understand.But as it is,I am a little worried about your health. 

I have received some time ago a letter from Swanson telling 

about the 1973 project,but it was some weeks ago,before I wrote to you, 

Bien amicalement, 

F.Bordes 
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